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Mawles Farm Main Street Sibford Gower OX15 5RW

Conversion of existing stone/brick barns to 1 no. dwelling and conversion of existing steel
pole barn to 1 no. dwelling. Associated works including landscaping and new access

Bob Neville

Carolyn Heather

Temple Lodge, Temple Mill Road,Sibford Gower,Banbury,0X15 5RX
Objection

neighbour

I object to this planning application, on the grounds of safeguarding concerns for village
children - both with children arriving and leaving the Sibford Gower Primary school, and also
for children being collected and dropped off on school coaches for the Warriner school.
Having lived in the village - and also worked at the village primary school for 10 years, I can
advise that the area for development is historically a very dangerous area of road in the
village for all. It is just past the major crossroads of the village, many more cars park in this
crossroads area for school drop/collections times....and it only in the past 2 years has
become a very congested area as the property adjacent to the proposed development is now
a refurbished holiday letting. We have also yet to see the impact of the redeveloped
properties at the Court House on Acre Ditch, which is again going to be holiday flats rather
than the original single family dwelling. Over the years I have seen many occasions where
parents/visitors to any of the above mentioned properties have parked badly/inconsiderately
to the detriment of other people safety...sometime blocking coaches and delivery drivers
from getting through. In my opinion, it is already a very precarious and dangerous 'hot spot'
in the village, which is only going to be exacerbated by the proposals in this planning
application.
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